
From: David Richert
To: Barnes, Jeff
Cc: Hoon Koo
Subject: Re: 10-ZN-2021 Continuance Request
Date: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 1:35:45 PM

External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
Jeff, let the Planning Commission we would like a continuance for our zoning application10-
ZN-2021 scheduled on 1/26/2022 agenda due confusion with the advertising and posting
requirements. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 19, 2022, at 12:13 PM, Barnes, Jeff <JBarnes@scottsdaleaz.gov> wrote:

﻿
Hoon,
 
I just wanted to check in and see if you could provide the written (email) Continuance
request we discussed over the phone yesterday? If you can get that to me today (or
respond back to this email acknowledging the request) it will allow us to include your
written (email) request with our published agenda (going out today) to cleanly identify
that this cases only action on 1/26 will be the request for continuance to the 2/9
meeting.
 
Thanks,
 
Jeff Barnes
Senior Planner
City of Scottsdale
Planning & Development Services
jbarnes@scottsdaleaz.gov
(480) 312-2376
__________________________________________________________________________________
Checkout Our Online Services:
https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/bldgresources
• Avoid long waits at the One Stop Shop Service Counters by checking real-time wait times:
    https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/bldgresources/WaitTimes
• Explore our Planning and Development Services page:
    https://www.scottsdaleaz.gov/planning-development
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